
G-CAT Board Meeting 6/18/2012 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 Vic Evans 
 John Hartnett 
 Irene Young 
 
Minutes approved 
 
Discussion: 

� We reviewed the financials.  We now have had three profitable months in a row.  
Notable is that we made more money in May than in the years of 2010 and 2011 
combined.   

 
� Will be distributing cards for a foursome for $100 after noon during the week that 

will expire the end of July.  
 

� We had a discussion of the code of conduct policy specifically regarding the cart 
path only rules and behavior issues toward the staff.  As a result, the annual 
passes for next year will be by invitation according to proper golf etiquette and 
courtesy to staff. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


